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March 18, 2014 

Chairman Stephen Crosby and 
Commissioners 
Massachusetts Gaming Commission 
84 State Street, Suite 720 
Boston, Massachusetts 02109 

 

 
RE:  Region C Request for Comments 

 
Dear Chairman Crosby and Commissioners: 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments regarding the current schedule in Region C and 

how to improve the competitive environment for gaming in that Region.  KG Urban Enterprises, LLC 
(“KG”) remains fully committed to developing a world class gaming facility in New Bedford and through 
that process bringing much needed jobs and economic growth to the Region.  However, KG’s 
development efforts have been hindered by certain misconceptions held by the gaming industry 
concerning the Commission’s delay in opening the Region to commercial bidders and the likelihood of a 
tribal casino operating in the Region.  To permit KG to fully address those concerns and to ensure a 
competitive process, KG respectfully submits that the Commission should extend the RFA-2 filing 
deadline for Region C to October 23, 2014.   
 

Again, thank you for providing KG with an opportunity to comment. 
 
 

Very truly yours, 

 

Barry M. Gosin 
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